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The OP website redesign project is part of the OP Modernization Program and will 
improve OP’s ability to assist the public. 
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• Easy to find and simple to understand 
information about professional licensing

• More than 2,000 content webpages were 
migrated to the redesigned website

User-Friendly Format
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• Device agnostic to work similarly on all screen sizes, 
including computers, tablets, and smart phones

• Responsive icons make mobile access easier

• Data-driven design: highly sought information is easy to find

Available on All Platforms
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Redesigned Verification Search will 
include enforcement actions 
associated with professionals, 
corporations, and pharmacies

Expanded Verification Search Function
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Thank you! 
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Questions?
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